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Police investigating thefts of vehicles

	Two vehicles were reported stolen June 13 from two different locations in SouthFields Village.

Caledon OPP reports the thefts took place during the night.

A white Mercedez M35 SUV was stolen from a Dougall Avenue driveway and a red Range Rover Sport Edition SUV was reported

stolen from a Cottonfield Circle driveway. Both vehicles were locked at the time.

Police are asking anyone with information on these thefts to contact them at 905-584-2241, the Provincial Communication Center at

1-888-310-1122 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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